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 In the months of March and April, students have been continuing to learn 
about designing and building Automata’s. Students are moving on to the next 
step and creating a automata that tells a story. Testing has gone very well; we 
had no problems throughout the testing process. We also had some students 
travel to Idaho for the college trip.  

 

 

 

 

In our science classes this next month, we are hoping to invite some guest 
speakers from the Prince of Wales Island Forest Service group to come talk to 
our students about tree rings and a healthy forest. We are also hoping to have 
the AK Department of Fish and Game come down and spend some time on 
the shoreline aquatic ecosystems health.  

 

 



 

 

Elementary student have been learning some hands-on skills using tools and 
measurement as they have been building really awesome bird houses.  

 

 

 

Students participated in a town clean up.  This activity gave us a good excuse to do a 
thorough school grounds cleanup as well.    



 

 

We are still working on the teacher housing.  We are now installing in new flooring and trim 
and refinishing any painted walls.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


